Memorandum Circular No.
97-19
September 26, 1997

SUBJECT : Wearing of Filipina/Filipino Attire/Dress
in Line with the Philippine Centennial
Celebration

In consonance with Civil Service Commission Resolution No. 97-
3461 dated July 24, 1997 which adopts the wearing of Filipina/Filipino
Attire/Dress in line with the Philippine Centennial Celebration, the
Department hereby enjoins all employees (both men and women) to
observe the CSC Circular.

All personnel employed in various DENR offices nationwide
regardless of status of appointment are encouraged to wear Filipino
dress/attire every Monday. The Filipino dress/attire should be in
accordance with the dress code for government offices as directed by the
CSC Memo Circular No. 14, s. 1991.

All Bureau Directors, Regional Executive Directors, Heads of
Attached Agencies, PENROs and CENROs are likewise encouraged to

give due recognition to those who are participating in this initiative.

This Order takes effect immediately.

(Sgd.) VICTOR O. RAMOS
Secretary
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